From: Kath Teagle

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: United Wambo Open Cut Coal Mine Project (SSD 7142) and associated modifications (DA 305-7-2003 MOD
16 and DA 177-8-2004 MOD 3)

Date: Monday, 5 August 2019 8:43:33 AM

RE: United Wambo Open Cut Coal Mine Project (SSD 7142) and associated
modifications (DA 305-7-2003 MOD 16 and DA 177-8-2004 MOD 3)

| write in relation to the the Independent Planning Commission’s proposed
conditions on the expansion of the mine and would like to voice my support for
the condition. Further | would add that to make this meaningful, it is
imperative that the condition include an annual review function in order to
remain in line with the Paris targets.

Kindest regards,

Kath Teagle.






